
From: Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 8:17 AM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Powerpoint 

Hey Christina!  Should I look to set up a call on Monday to go over those questions and if so is there a

time good for you?  Also wondering if you are able to share the slide deck you had yesterday?  It was

really helpful.  Ok if you can’t.

 

Thanks!

Brian

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


